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Student Lunch Debt Notification: 

 At a meeting conducted earlier in the 2022 school year the Bristol Borough Board of Education 

cancelled any prior lunch debt for any negative balances through June 30
th

, 2022. Any student who 

owed monies for prior lunch debt has been absolved. Beginning in the 22-23 school year all lunch debt 

will begin to accrue again as it did under prior practices and policies. Any positive balances remain on 

the account and are able to be used during the 22-23 school year.  

 

Respectfully, 

  

Christopher McHugh 

Business Manager 

Bristol Borough School District 
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cmchugh@bbsd.org  

 

  David Truelove, Esq.

                       Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh 

Business Manager 


